
 

 

 

 

3rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope you enjoyed a good half-term. 
 

Lateral Flow Testing 

Please continue to encourage your son/daughter to take a lateral flow test twice a week; 
once on Sunday and then Wednesday or Thursday. 

We know rates are rising locally and nationally, and regular testing coupled with good 
hygiene and personal space indoors are the main ways of keeping our community safe. 

 

Travel to and from School 

As the nights in particular are much darker, please encourage your son/daughter to be 
especially vigilant travelling to and from school.  We have had a couple of reports of 
adults acting suspiciously in the area.  As always, staff will be in the community before 
and after school.  Please encourage your son/daughter to phone the Metropolitan Police 
if they have any concerns using 101 if it is not an emergency and 999 if they feel they are 
in danger. 
 
Thank you for your support, as always. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

MR. W. THOMPSON 
Principal 


